
REPORT ON ORIENTATION PROGRAM FOR SECOND AND FINAL YEAR STUDENTS 

 

 

Little Flower Degree College has organized an orientation program for the II and 

III year students on August 1, 2023. Separate sessions were held for III-year and 

II-year students. The Vice-Principal of the college, Ms. Jayanthi Reddy gave the 

welcome address. Rev. Brother Arun Prakash, Correspondent of the college, 

addressed the students. In his address, he spoke about how students should 

embrace change and face challenges to become better individuals. It was followed 

by a session by Father Vijay, a psychologist, on 'Self-Esteem and Personality 

Development’. Fr. Vijay interacted with students, made them realize the 

importance of self-worth, and explained to them how to 'unlearn' their previous 

knowledge to gain new knowledge. He also stressed the importance of hard work 

to achieve long-term goals and attain success in life. This program motivated the 

students to begin the academic year with confidence and take on challenges that 

will come their way. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
III YEAR ORIENTATION  

 

 

 

 

 

 
PRAYER SONG BY THE COLLEGE CHOIR 

 

 
WELCOME ADDRESS BY VICE-PRINCIPAL  
MS. JAYANTHI REDDY 
 

 
FR. VIJAY INTERACTING WITH THE 
STUDENTS EXPLAINING THEM THE 
IMPORTANCE OF UNDERSTANING ONESELF 
 

 
REV.BRO.ARUNPRAKASH, CORRESPONDENT 
FELICITATING FR. VIJAY WITH SHAWL AND 
PLANT 



 

II YEAR ORIENTATION: 

 

 
REV.BRO.ARUN PRAKASH, CORRESPONDENT AND 
FR. VIJAY, GUEST SPEAKER OF THE DAY LIGHTING 
THE LAMP 

 
FR. VIJAY INTERACTING WITH STUDENTS, 
DURING THE SESSION 

 
FR. VIJAY EXPLAINGING THE IMPORTANCE OF 
HARDWORK 

 
ALLAN FROM II BBA, PROPOSING VOTE OF 
THANKS 

 


